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ISSO Weekly Newsletter  September 20 

 

 
Fall 2013 ISSO Events Photos 
       Photos from the First Friday Party, National Mississippi River Museum Day Trip,  
       the Ethnic Food Celebration and the Lunch & Learn are now available for viewing  
       in our photo gallery.  Check out  
       http://www.uni.edu/internationalservices/programs-and-activities/photo-gallery 
 

ISSO Associate Director Awarded Fulbright Grant 
       Dr. Nadia Korobova, Associate Director for International Students and Scholars, has  
       been awarded a prestigious Fulbright grant to participate in U.S.-Germany  
       International Education Administrators Seminar to be held in Germany and France in 
       October of this year.  The U.S. Department of State's Bureau of Educational and 
       Cultural Affairs sponsors the Fulbright Program from an annual appropriation from  
       the  U.S. Congress.  As a Fulbright grantee, Dr. Korobova will join the ranks of  
       distinguished participants in the Program.  Fulbright alumni have become heads of  
       state, judges, ambassadors, cabinet ministers, CEOs, university presidents, journalists, 
       artists, professors and teachers. They have been awarded 43 Nobel Prizes.  Since its  
       inception more than 60 years ago, approximately 300,00 Fulbrighters have 
       participated in the Program. 
 
Cedar Valley OktoberFest September 20-21 
       Celebrate Bavarian culture at OktoberFest Sept. 20-21 at Gateway Park, Lincoln St. and 
       East Main St. in Cedar Falls Friday, Sept. 20 and Saturday, Sept. 21.  Featuring  
       Bavarian and local bands, food vendors, kid's activities and more.  Gates open at 4 pm 
       on Friday and 11 am on Saturday.  Free admission. 
 
UNI Homecoming Oct. 7-12 

         UNI Homecoming is a 'Purple Tie Affair'.  UNI's Homecoming celebration begins  
         Monday, Oct. 7, and continues through Saturday, Oct. 12. Visit the  
         Homecoming website for a full list of events.  

 

Culture Talk:  Homecoming Traditions September 30 
       Culture Talk:  Homecoming Traditions will be Monday, Sept. 30 from  
       3:30-4:30 pm in the Center for Multicultural Education in Maucker Union. 
 

Fall 2013 Exchange Student Outing September 26 
       For Exchange Students Only:  In honor of our international partners, the Office  
       of International Programs and the Study Abroad Center invite you to take part in the  
       Fall 2013 Exchange Student Outing to Palmer's Family Fun.  Join us for fun activities  
       such as mini golf, go-karts, batting cages, etc.  We will meet at 28 Gilchrist Hall at  
       4:20 pm to depart in a carpool which will drive you to and from Palmer's.   
       To RSVP or ask questions, e-mail us at study-abroad@uni.edu or call 319-273-7078. 
 
The InternationalStudent.com Annual Travel Video Contest 
       The InternationalStudent.com annual Travel Video Contest is back for its eighth year  
       meaning one lucky student has the chance to win $4,000.  Students can enter before  
       Oct. 23 by submitting a short video explaining why they want to study abroad, or take a 
       specific trip if they are already studying abroad.  Here is the link to all of the contest  
       details:  http://www.internationalstudent.com/contest. 
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ISSO Office Has Moved 
       The ISSO Office has moved to our temporary location in the Biology  Research  
       Complex, Room 50.  Our phone numbers will remain the same.  The Biology  
       Research Complex can be located by crossing University Avenue at the intersection of 
       College Street and University Avenue, the BRC is the first building on the right.   
       Please use the outside entrance on the north side of the building.  There is also  
       convenient B parking close to the building.  
 
ISSO Office Hours 
      ISSO office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.   
 

 

Reminder to like our Facebook page 

Remember to like our Facebook page and check for important announcements.  The link is 
https://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn 
 

 

ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply "unsubscribe" 
--  
International Students and Scholars Office 

University of Northern Iowa                                       

50 Biology Research Complex                                                            

Cedar Falls, IA  50614-0164 

U.S.A.                                            

Phone:  319-273-6421 

For deaf or hard of hearing, use Relay 711 

Fax:    319-273-6103 

E-mail: international.services@uni.edu 

Web: www.uni.edu/internationalservices 

Skype: UNI_ISSOAdvisor 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/uni.isso 

Regular office hours 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Summer office hours 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
The University of Northern Iowa provides transformative learning experiences that inspire students to embrace challenge, 
engage in critical inquiry and creative thought, and contribute to society. 
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